
Charlotte Family Health Center 
527 Ferry Road 

POB 38 
Charlotte, VT 05445 

 

 

Dear Charlotte Family Health Patient, 

We are writing to inform you of some exciting new changes at the Charlotte Family Health Center.  Dr. 

Gieg, Dr. Regan, Elizabeth and the staff of the Health Center are pleased to announce that in October 

2017 we will be joining with Evergreen Family Health of Williston.  We do not anticipate any changes to 

the high quality medical care we provide or to your relationship with your current provider.  We will 

continue to be available at Charlotte Health, and look forward to ongoing service to our patients and 

community for many years to come. 

Dr. Regan and Dr. Gieg have felt privileged to be able to continue the standard of care that Dr. Bernstein 

and Dr. Weisman have provided for the past 30+ years.  We also feel a strong sense of obligation to keep 

the tradition of a small independent clinic alive in the community of Charlotte.  However, it has become 

increasingly burdensome to keep up with the administrative demands of electronic medical records and 

the required “paperwork”.  By joining the Evergreen Family Health team, we will receive the assistance 

that enables us to focus more on our primary area of expertise:  patient care and advocacy.  Evergreen 

Family Health is also an independent physician practice, and we feel strongly that the unique character 

and strengths of our small practice will be preserved. 

If you are on the patient portal, please be aware that the link to your portal will change.  Your username 

and password will remain the same.  We will update the portal link on our website, so if you have 

trouble accessing your patient portal, please use the link on our website. 

If you would like to learn more about Evergreen Family Health, please view their website at 

www.evergreenhealth.org.  If you have additional questions or feedback about this announcement, 

please feel free to e-mail us at cfhcoffice@gmail.com or speak to your provider at your next visit. 

Thank you for your kind attention, and your patronage.  We look forward to our continuing 

relationships. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Gordon Gieg and Dr. Andrea Regan, MD   

http://www.evergreenhealth.org/

